
 

 This week… 

Our Egyptian workshop days at Norwich Castle  Mu-
seum were a fantastic way for the children to draw 
all their learning in this topic together.   

The children took the opportunity to examine       
ancient artefacts, spent time exploring a day in the 
life of an Egyptian through drama, made sparkly        
gyptian collars and consolidated their knowledge 
about the process of mummification. 

YEAR FOUR 

Last week… 

Next Week ... 
Is the half-term break! 
We hope that you all have a wonderful week of fun and 
relaxation. 
 
Please note: 
 
Spring 2 half-term Thursday afternoon arrangements: 
 
Malorie and  Parks — Outdoor P.E.   Children should 
come to school dressed in warm outdoor P.E. kits. Please 
see the uniform policy for further details about what the 
children should wear. 
Babbage and Seacole  - Swimming.  Please ensure that 
swimwear and a named towel in a bag is brought to 
school in the morning. 

We enjoyed a visit by Anne from the Swaffham Museum who talked to us about Howard Carter, 
who is famous for finding the tomb of Tutankhamun. Howard spent part of his childhood living with 
family in Swaffham and the museum has a dedicated gallery to his life and work as an Egyptologist. 
The museum could be an interesting place to visit during the half-term break.  

 

A Big  ‘THANK YOU!’ to everyone who joined us for our ‘NSPCC Numbers Day ‘. It was lovely to see 
so many families haring around the school grounds trying to find and then solve the various maths 
questions. There are photos/videos in our website Gallery from the day, so please do take a look. 

 

  

 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be  

completed each week: 

1. Minimum of 2 x  10/15min 

sessions on TT Rockstars/           

Numbots 

2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min 

sessions on Spelling Shed 

3. Minimum of 3 x 15 min 

reading sessions—diaries 

MUST be signed 

 


